
       Year Six Newsletter 

 
RE: 

The topics we are learning are Loving, Vocation and Commitment, Judaism and Expectations. 

 

Maths: 

The topics we are learning are Place Value (to 10 million), Fractions and Addition and Subtraction. 

 

English: 

The genres we are reading and writing in are:  Narrative including a flashback – The Piano, Non-

chronological report – Biomes, Persuasive speech – Martin Luther King, Informal letter – Letters from the 

Lighthouse, Autobiography – Memories of WWII. 

 

Personal Development: 

We are covering the British Values of – Mutual Respect, Tolerance and Rule of Law and Democracy.   

We are learning about – School Rules, role models, the role of School Parliament, knowing what makes a 

community, staying safe online and staying safe in the community. 

RSE: 

We are learning about - Me, My body and my health, Emotional Wellbeing and Life cycles. 

 

Science: 

We are learning about – Living things and their habitats and Animals including humans. 

 

Geography: 

We are learning about – Biomes. 

 

History: 

We are learning about – Conflict through time. 

 

Art: 

We are learning about – Propaganda posters. 

 

D&T: 

We are learning about – Phone cases (sewing). 

 



PE: 

The topics we learning are – Multi-skills and Gymnastics.  

 

Music: 

We are learning about – Syncopation through the themes of pulse, rhythm, melody, active listening, 

performance, singing and composition. 

 

Homework: 

Homework is given on a Wednesday to be returned the following Friday and on Friday to be returned the 

following Monday.  Please make sure your child writes their name on all homework sheets. 

 

Home Reader Day: 

Reading books are changed on a Monday or a Thursday. The children must write a summary to show their 

understanding of the story.  

The children have all been allocated a day and know when to return their books and summaries to school. 

 

PE Day: 

Tuesday – Your child should come to school wearing the correct School PE Kit. 

 

Visits and Visitors  

27/9/23 Macmillan Coffee Morning Event 

28/9/23 My World Day (Our country is Poland your child should wear Red and white) 

6/10/23 Online Safety 

9/10/23 Derwent Hill Week 

 

Reminder: 

If you have not already provided your child with sandshoes, please can you do so as this is an important 

part of school uniform. 

Thank you 

Miss Oliver 

 

 

 

 


